HLTH, MMM HLTH:EX

From:

Margaret MacDiarmid

S22

Sent:

Monday, October 29, 2012 8:50 PM

To:

HLTH, MMM HLTH:EX

Subject:

FW: Follow-up Re: Invitation to Speak at Breakfast Session CCHL Vancouver, Jan. 2013

----Original Message----

From: Paul Gallant/Gallant HealthWorks [mailto:paul@gallanthealthworks.com]

Sent: Monday, October 29, 2012 2:00 PM

To: Margaret MacDiarmid

Subject: Follow-up Re: Invitation to Speak at Breakfast Session CCHL Vancouver, Jan. 2013

Dear Margaret: Hope your weekend was somewhat restful! I wanted to follow-up regarding January. Our Chapter Executive meets this Thursday as part of our monthly program planning.

Do you have a moment to update/check regarding potential time(s) in January or would know approximately when you may know more details on your availability so that I may advise our executive and session planners. We, of course, still have a good window of time to work with. We very much look forward to having you present and join us for a short time.

Thank you again,

Paul

-----Original Message-----

To: Margaret MacDiarmid

Subject: Thanks! Re: Invitation to Speak at Breakfast Session CCHL Vancouver, Jan. 2013

Sent: 19 Oct 2012 8:40 AM

Thank you Margaret. Much appreciated.

Paul

-----Original Message-----From: Margaret MacDiarmid

To: paul@gallanthealthworks.com

Subject: FW: Invitation to Speak at Breakfast Session CCHL Vancouver, Jan.

2013

Sent: 18 Oct 2012 10:50 PM

Dear Paul,

Thanks for your note and invitation. I am very sorry that David was screened out. That really should not have happened. I will make sure that he has my contact information so that he can be in touch with me when he wishes.

I'd be happy to try to find a time in January. I will check in with work and we will get back to you.

Regards,

Margaret

From:messages-noreply@bounce.linkedin.com

[mailto:messages-noreply@bounce.linkedin.com] On Behalf Of Paul Gallant, CHE, PhD(c), MHK via

LinkedIn

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 7:20 PM

To: Margaret MacDiarmid

Subject: Invitation to Speak at Breakfast Session CCHL Vancouver, Jan. 2013

LinkedIn Paul Gallant, CHE, PhD(c), MHK has sent you a message.

Date: 10/19/2012

Subject: Invitation to Speak at Breakfast Session CCHL Vancouver, Jan. 2013 Hi Margaret: Thanks for connecting here on linkedin. I hope your newest role is going well and that you are doing well. I cannot imagine what a typical work day muct look like for you!

As Vice-Chair of the BC Lower Mainland Chapter of the Canadian College of Health Leaders (CCHL) I wanted to invite you, as the Minister of Health to speak at one of our breakfast/education sessions in downtown Vancouver in the upcoming months (preferably January, 2013). My friend and colleague David Thompson attempted reaching out to you on our behalf last week but was very effectively "screened" by your excellent staff. He sent his email from his health authority account. I am not from a health authority though I have worked for and with many! In the past years we have heard from each Minister during our CCHL education sessions or joint CCHL/HCLABC sessions.

Margaret, I know you have great words of wisdom, encouragement, lessons learned plus much more to offer health leaders of today and tomorrow. I hope you and your planning staff will consider joining us for an hour or so in January. I am certain you schedule is unbearable though I am also confident you will find the experience and interaction most worthwhile should you be available Paul W. Gallant, CHE, PhD(c) Principal, Gallant HealthWorks 'Engaging Stakeholders in Health'

& Vice-Chair BC Lower Mainland Chapter, CCHL (Canadian College of Health Leaders)

Ph: 604,999,9164

Approved Vendor on record: Health Shared Services BC (HSSBC), Government of BC.

Web: www.GallantHealthWorks.com

Twitter: www.twitter.com/HealthWorksBC

The contents of this email are privileged unless otherwise specified.

HLTH, MMM HLTH:EX

From:

Dr Margaret MacDiarmid

S22

Sent:

Tuesday, October 9, 2012 12:59 PM

To: Subject: MacDiarmid, Margaret HLTH:EX
Fw: Letter from Nigel Lockyer/TRIUMF

Attachments:

MacDiarmid-06-Oct-2012-V0.pdf

Dr Margaret MacDiarmid

----Original Message----

From: "Tim Meyer" < tmeyer@triumf.ca>

Date: Tue. 9 Oct 2012 10:18:42

To: ·

S22

Subject: FW: Letter from Nigel Lockyer/TRIUMF

----Original Message----

From: Director [mailto:director@triumf.ca]

Sent: October-09-12 10:15 AM

To: margaret.macdiarmid.mla@leg.bc.ca
Subject: Letter from Nigel Lockyer/TRIUMF

Dear Dr. MacDiarmid,

Please find attached a letter from Dr. Nigel S. Lockyer, Director of TRIUMF.

All the best, Niki Martin for Nigel Lockyer

TRIUMF

Accelerating Science for Canada | Un accélérateur de la démarche scientifique canadienne 4004 Wesbrook Mall Vancouver, BC V6T 2A3 Canada



Canada's national laboratory for particle and nuclear physics Laboratoire national canadien pour la recherche en physique nucléaire et en physique des particules

09 October 2012

Hon. Margaret MacDiarmid Minister of Health Government of British Columbia PO BOX 9050, STN PROV GOVT. Victoria, BC V8W9E2

Re: Request for a meeting, 11 October 2012 per BC medical-isotope supply

Dear Margaret:

I am writing to request a meeting with you or your senior staff on Thursday, 11 October 2012, when I will be in Victoria on other business. I recognize this notice is short, however I am eager to discuss with your team an opportunity to secure B.C.'s future around medical isotopes.

As you may know, TRIUMF has led a national network with support from the federal Ministry of Natural Resources to show that the critical medical isotope Tc-99m can be produced using conventional medical cyclotrons. This breakthrough means that provincial health authorities no longer need to be dependent on the federal supply of isotopes from the Chalk River nuclear reactor in Ontario that relies on highly-enriched uranium from the U.S.

The challenge (and opportunity) for deploying the new technology will be securing the first supply contract where the new cyclotron-based technology can provide isotopes to the existing supply chains for provincial healthcare systems. Estimates show that one cyclotron could meet the needs of Vancouver and entire lower mainland. The technology is best suited for Made-in-B.C. cyclotrons from Richmond-based Advanced Cyclotron Systems, Inc.

I am requesting a meeting with you to discuss how B.C. can become the first jurisdiction in the world to experience supply security and independence. Not only would Vancouver become a demonstration for how the technology could be purchased and installed elsewhere around the world, but B.C. would become the anchor for the new global business: cyclotrons from ACSI, consumables and services from a startup company that is being formed, and IP licensing and management via TRIUMF.

This opportunity is one we cannot overlook. My office will be in touch shortly to see with whom I and my colleague Tim Meyer might meet during a planned visit to Victoria on 11 October 2012.

Sincerely,

Nigel S. Lockyer

Migil Stockyar

Director